
 
 
 

To the Parents of 4th and 5th Grade Students: 
 

If your child is interesting in playing an instrument this school year and has not 
handed in a sign-up form, please pick one up from your school’s main office 
and return it as soon as possible.  The deadline to turn in this sign-up form will 
be Tuesday September 13th. 
 

If you have filled out a sign-up form at the end of last year and did not 
hear from Mr. Gant or Mr. Mellott, your child received their first choice of 
instrument.  Please follow through with your rental immediately as lessons will 
be starting the week of September 19th.  The fastest way to complete your 
rental will be visiting the vendor of your choice, Elefante Music or NEMC, 
either in person or filling out the online rental form.  
 

Elefante Music                                                    

1790 Springfield Avenue                                                      

New Providence, NJ 07974                                

Phone: (908) 464-5928                                                         

www.elefantemusic.com    
 

NEMC 

1181 Route 22 

Mountainside, NJ 07092   
Telephone: 800-526-4593                                                      
www.nemc.com 

Thank you and please let us know if you have any questions or concerns. 
Sincerely, 
William Mellott and Bruce Gant 
wmellott@warrentboe.org       bgant@warrentboe.org 
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